
COMPETITION TO DESIGN THE FCS INSIGNIA 
 

 
With reference to the President NDU's interaction with FCS students on June 14, 2024, 

the Literary, Arts, and Culture (LAC) Society, in collaboration with PR&SA, is organizing 

a competition to design the FCS insignia. The winner of the competition, whose design 

is selected, will be awarded a prize money. 

 

Following are the details of the Competition:  

 Eligibility Criteria: FCS students/ Alumni may submit their designs. 

 Last date of Submission the designed insignia: 17 July 2024 

 All desirous/ prospective participants are requested to submit the designed 

insignia, Image (PNG, JPEG) and source file to adprsa@ndu.edu.pk.     

 

For any query/ info, please visit Student Facilitation Center – PRSA or contact 

Whatsapp Helpline No 0303-5060603 

mailto:adprsa@ndu.edu.pk

